
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Keiser University is important to me and our community because they aid in the 

enhancement of self-knowledge, offer employment opportunities, and promote 

community involvement. As a graduate from the bachelor’s program, and currently a 

member of the Grad School Accounting Advisory Board as a graduate student, Keiser 

University has always taken the extra steps to ensure my success. Throughout the last 

four and a half years Keiser University has supported me, my education, and my family. 

This support came through the math lab, writing owl, career services, and job fairs to 

handing out school supplies to my children, and ensuring I fully understand each 

process with academic advisors, financial advisors, and mentors.  

Thank you, Keiser University! 

Best regards, 

 

Brandy Twitty 

Master of Accountancy Student 

Grad School Accounting Advisory Board 

  

 


